
This marks my final days at St. Christopher Center for Children, with 

December 20 as my last day.  It has been an honor and a privilege to 

partner in your child’s learning journey.  Over the years, I have been 

truly blessed to work alongside an incredible team of talented and 

dedicated teachers, whose passion and commitment have inspired 

me daily.  Thank you for the trust and support you have shown me 

throughout my time here-it has been a deeply fulfilling chapter in my      

life.  

I am very excited to  pass the baton to Ms. Kelly. She will be magnifi-

cent in her new roll.  She brings with her new ideas and dreams. 

May this Christmas Season bring you joy and happiness that can only 

come from our New Born King!        Love, Mrs. Judy 

December 2024 

I am so excited to be starting the New Year as the Director.  I 

am proud to be part of such a wonderful community.  I look 

forward to getting to know all of you.  Please be patient and 

show me grace as I transition into my new role May you have a 

blessed Holiday Season. 

   Love, Ms. Kelly 

 


